
 ATTACHMENT III 

 

From: Jadesola Edwards  

Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2024 1:00 PM 

To: Miriam Lens <Miriam.Lens@hayward-ca.gov> 

Subject: Fwd: Confirm Availability for Regular Personnel Commission Meeting - 12/12/24 - 

Resignation 

 

Hi Miriam,  

Unfortunately, I am going to need to resign from the Personnel Commission, 

effective immediately. With work and my toddler and another on the way, I have too much going 

on to maintain this commitment.  

It has been a pleasure to work on this commission and I hope to re-engage in public service 

again one day. 

All the best, 

Jadesola Edwards 


